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Behavioral Therapy to ABA Transition Letter 
 
On December 1, 2021, the Anthem Healthkeepers Plus Cardinal Care Medicaid Plan will offer 
enhanced services under Applied Behavioral Analysis to replace the current Behavioral Therapy 
services. You are receiving this letter because you have been participating in Behavioral 
Therapy services. 
 
There is nothing you need to do. The only difference you will see is a change in the name of the 
service as well as new procedure codes. Applied Behavior Analysis services include all the 
same services you are currently getting through Behavioral Therapy. This change will not 
impact your current authorization or continued services. 
 
Your current Behavioral Therapy provider can answer any questions you have about this change.  
Your Anthem Care Manager can also talk to you about your services. 
 
If you have questions or concerns, you can contact Member Services at 800-901-0020. 
 

 


